
NOTICE THAT ASSESSMENT ROLL 

IS AVAILABLE FOR EXAMINATION 

FOR THE TOWN OF ROME 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Sec. 70.45 of Wis. Stat. the 2022 Assessment Rolls 

for the Town of Rome will be available for inspection on the Town of Rome website starting on 

Wednesday, May 18, 2022. 

 

FURTHER, BE ADVISED that the Assessor for the Town of Rome will be present on 

Wednesday, May 18, 2022, 10:00 a.m. – noon, at 1156 Alpine Drive, at said meeting and instructional 

materials will be available to persons who wish to object to valuations under 70.47, Wis. Stats.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Associated Appraisals at 920-749-1995 or the Rome 

Town Hall at 715-325-8022.  You may also visit the town website under the assessor’s page for more 

information.   

 
 


